
  

 
 

 
 

 

 

Friday 21 March  

Dear Parent / Carer  

Iceland Trip Final Reminders  

We are all very much looking forward to our Iceland trip, a few final reminders for you. 

Luggage 

The luggage allowance is 22kg and the maximum dimensions for hand luggage is 56 x 45 x2 5cm. The 
travel company has confirmed that we will be getting straight onto a coach after arriving in Iceland 
and therefore students should wear clothes on the first day suitable for the climate in Iceland. We 
suggest that if your child has walking boots, but if they do not want to wear these on the plane they 
put them at the top of their suitcase where they can easily and quickly access them upon arrival.  

Currency 

The currency in Iceland is krona; if your child is bringing cash please ensure it is are ordered in advance 
from a currency exchange bureau. It will be the students’ responsibility to look after their own money.  

Total admission fee to the two bathing pools is less than £5 (approximately 620 krona). If you child 
wishes to purchase additional items such as souvenirs please provide additional spending money but 
do bear in mind it is an expensive location.  

Data, Wi-Fi and Phones 

 In terms of access to data and Wi-Fi do check with their network provider before travel.  

Phones may be used for photos (not checking social media, gaming or scrolling etc) while out and 
about visiting the sights. Students must gain permission from other students before they take a photo 
and are not to take photos of staff. No photos are to be posted to social media during the trip or after. 
The responsibility for having a phone is with the student please ensure your own insurance covers any 
loss or damage.   

GHIC 

A GHIC is recommended (UK Global Health Insurance Card), this is free of charge and can be applied 
for at Applying for healthcare cover abroad (GHIC and EHIC) - NHS.  

Medication 

In terms of medicine, parents/ carers  must acquaint themselves with the policy here on our 
website: Link to Policy on Supporting Students with Medical Needs.  
Parents/ carers will need to ensure they pass on all medicines (prescription or over-the-counter 
ones) with a copy of the Parental Agreement (consent) form found on page 6 to either of us (Mr 
Wiliams or Mrs Ashton) before we set off. 

If you should require a paper copy of the form you child can collect one from either of our classrooms 
or the Humanities office (middle floor).   

 

https://www.nhs.uk/using-the-nhs/healthcare-abroad/apply-for-a-free-uk-global-health-insurance-card-ghic/
https://www.northleamington.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=1812&type=pdf


 

Passports  

Please ensure their passport is packed into their bag/rucksack, we will check these upon arrival to 
school at 5.00 am on Thursday 10 April and the coach will depart at 5.15am.  

Groupings 

As advised at the Information evening I can confirm the allocated teacher for your child will be Mrs 
Ashton. This teacher will be the first point of contact for any queries your child may have whilst in 
Iceland and who will look after passports when required.  

We are hugely looking forward to a great trip. If there are any further queries please do not hesitate 
in contacting Mr Williams at rwilliams@northleamington.co.uk  

 

Regards  
Mrs Ashton and Mr Williams.  
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